
NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS OF TULPEHOCKEN TOWNSHIP 

 

 

On Thursday, February 6, 2025 at 7:00 P.M. the Tulpehocken Township Auditors will reconvene for the 

purpose of carrying out the 2025 Auditor Reorganizational meeting.  The meeting will be held at the 

Tulpehocken Township Building located at 22 Rehrersburg Road in Tulpehocken Township.   

 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF TULPEHOCKEN 
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